C.E. Harkness Member of the Year Award

Kansas Mental Health Coalition

The Kansas Mental Health Coalition would not exist without the dedicated work of its members, who contribute their time and energies to the common mission of improving the lives of Kansans with mental illness. This award was initiated by Eric Harkness before his death.

Established by the Board of Directors in 2019, the C.E. Harkness Member of the Year Award recognizes a Coalition member who contributes to the work of the Coalition and deserves the appreciation and recognition of the membership. Members may nominate a KMHC member on this form by the last day of November. The Board will vote at its December meeting. The award will be presented at Advocacy Day.

C.E. "Eric" Harkness served as president of the Kansas Mental Health Coalition from 2018-19 and vice president 2017-18. He was the NAMI Kansas board president from 2013 until his death in July 2019. His advocacy work went far beyond professional titles and board positions.

Even more than formal leadership roles, Harkness was passionate about advocating on behalf of people who battle with mental illness in their everyday lives. Whether it was recruiting, setting up tables and chairs, or talking to people who needed a listening ear, he was engaged in all aspects of volunteerism. This award honors him and all of those who "do the work" to help the Coalition achieve its mission.

ı	١	ΙΔ	Λ	Λ	F	റ	F	N	1E	N	1 F	۱F	R	Ν	\cap	١(Л	I١	VI.	Δ	TF	=г	1	•
1	N	$\overline{}$	чĸ	71	_	v		ıv	ι∟	ıv	ıL	ᇿ	ı١	11		,,,	VΙ		W	┑	IL	_ L	,	

PLEASE DESCRIBE THE CONTRIBUTIONS OF THIS MEMBER TO THE COALITION'S MISSION: (Please include at least two paragraphs)

NAME OF MEMBER SUBMITTIING THE NOMINATION:

PHONE NUMBER:

Please email this nomination form to campbell525@sbcglobal.net before midnight November 30.